
Return to In Person Instructional Continuity of Service & ARP ESSER Use of Funds 

Clarendon CISD is seeking public comment, consideration and approval on review and modifications to 

the Return to In Person Instructional Continuity of Services plan and the Use of Funds plan for ESSER III 

purposes.  Please submit these comments to Clarendon CISD by contacting Jennifer Bellar at 

bellar.jen@clarendonisd.net or by offering your comments during the public comment period at the 

regularly scheduled school board meeting on December 12, 2022 at 7:00 at the Clarendon CISD Video 

Conference Room. 
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